Stateline 4-H Club
September 2022 Monthly Report

Record books, record books, record books!! Stateline 4-H Club members are winding
down the year with Kansas State Fair, Kansas State Crops Judging Contest and finishing record
books. Congratulations to Callen Corr and Jancey Goodno for having food items that were
eligible for the Kansas State Fair. Also a big shout out to our crops judging team for being
Kansas State Crops Judging Team back to back State Champions! The team consists of
Jancey Goodno, Janda Goodno and Breckyn Hiltner. This is also Janda Goodno’s second year
to be first place high individual as well. Callen Corr and Keagan McMurray also competed at
the Beef Empire Invitational Meats Contest held in Garden City, KS. Our monthly meeting was
held on September 25, 2022 and was packed full of end of the year items. The main topic in
new business was officer elections. Our new officer team for the 2022-2023 year is:
President-Breckyn Hiltner, Vice President-Keagan McMurray, Secretary-Tanith Erikson,
Treasurer-Callen Corr, Reporter-Janda Goodno, Recreation Leader-Jancey Goodno and Song
Leader-Clayton Smith. Also in new business was activities for National 4-H which is October
2-8, 2022. Be on the lookout for members wearing green or a 4-H shirt, talking to South Barber
Elementary students and sending each student home with a goodie bag. We are attending
church at Grace Bible Fellowship on October 16, 2022. Other items on the agenda were
nominations for 4-H Alumni and Friends of 4-H which will be announced at the Barber County
Achievement Banquet on November 5, 2022. All members are looking forward to starting the
new year! Thank you to all the volunteers and supporters we have had through the year and a
big thank you to all the parents for pushing us to be our best and for all of their help and
support! Stay cool, stay safe and 4-H on!

Sincerely,

Callen Corr
Stateline 4-H Reporter
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